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        14:30 -14:40 “Introduction” 

 

        14:40 – 16:00 “The MSC certification program for sustainable fisheries: tools and 
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MCS CERTIFICATION WEBINAR 

 

Date: November 30th 2020 

Time: 14:30 – 16:30 cca. 

Participants: in attachment 

 

Daily Agenda 

 14:30 -14:40 “Introduction” 

 14:40 – 16:00 “The MSC certification program for sustainable fisheries: tools and 

opportunities” 

16:00-16:30 “Discussion”  

Introduction 

Initially, attendees were greeted by Mr. Graciano Prekalj, The Deputy of Head of 

Administrative Department for Agriculture, Fisheries, Forestry, Hunting and Water 

Management, who is also the representative of the project partner of the Region of Istria. 

Beside the representatives of the Region of Istria, the webinar was attended by other 

representatives of the fishermen and fishing sector from different Croatian counties. 

 

MSC Webinar 

The topic of the seminar was “The MSC certification program for sustainable fisheries: tools 

and opportunities”.  

The seminar was held by Ms. Ilaria Vielmini, the representative of MSC (Marine Stewardship 

Council) which is an international, independent and nonprofit organization, whose mission 

is to use its eco-label and fishery certification program to contribute to the health of the 

world‛s oceans by recognizing and rewarding sustainable fisheries practices. Since the 

presentation was on Italian language, for translation purposes, the Istrian County hired a 

simultaneous translator from Italian into Croatian language.  



 

 

 

At the Webinar Ms. Ilaria Vilemini presented the mission and the program of MSC, MSC 

numbers and sustainable fishery standards, as well as the process of certification.  

At the end of the webinar, the discussion was opened.  

Conslusion: 

Although through the presentation, but also through questions and answers of the webinar 

participants at the discussion concluded that the certification is a complex process, 

participants agreed that the certification of fishery products would greatly contribute to the 

recognition of SSF from the Adriatic Sea as well as an increase in sales and revenue itself. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 


